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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July 25, 2013
 

Hereford Juniors Awarded Scholarships for Involvement
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – Amanda Bacon, Cody Jensen and Travis Drumm were chosen as the 2013 Walter and Joe Lewis Memorial Scholarship winners for their involvement in National Junior Hereford Association (NJHA) activities. The scholarship winners were announced July 21 at the VitaFerm® Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Kansas City, Mo. 

The scholarships, given in honor of Walter and Joe Lewis, annually recognize junior members for overall achievement in leadership, teamwork, skills and competition. The selection of winners is based on a point system for NJHA programs and activities and takes into account the junior’s involvement in and out of the showring during the JNHE as well as in the individual state associations. 


Amanda Bacon, Siloam Springs, Ark., was awarded first place and a $1,000 scholarship. Amanda, 19, will be a sophomore this fall at Oklahoma State University where she is majoring in agricultural communications. Amanda earned points for exhibiting in the owned and bred-and-owned shows as well as showmanship, extemporaneous speech, quiz bowl and being a state officer and was elected to the NJHA board. 

Second place and a $500 scholarship went to Cody Jensen, Courtland, Kan. Cody, 20, just completed his sophomore year at Butler Community College, El Dorado, Kan., where he studied agriculture and was on the livestock judging team. Cody earned points for exhibiting in the owned and bred-and-owned show. He also earned points for participating in showmanship, the photo contest, quiz bowl and for being a state officer and a newly elected NJHA board director.  He also received one of the Golden Bull Achievement awards at the 2013 JNHE.


Third place and $250 scholarship went to Travis Drum, Winchester, Ky. He earned points for participating in showmanship, the judging contest and quiz bowl. 

The 2013 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. Enter “JNHE13” when prompted for a password.
Cutline:

Walter and Joe Lewis Memorial Scholarship winners (l to r) are: Amanda Bacon, Siloam Springs, Ark.; Cody Jensen, Courtland, Kan, and Travis Drumm, Winchester, Ky.

